General PAC meeting April 23, 2019

Call to Order: 7:03

Attendees: Vikki Lalari, Sarah Wilson, Sam Silva, Lena Weatherston, Michelle Joergensen, Cathy Challinor, MaryLynn Heron, Pia Dhariwal, Debby Macmurchie, Heidi Low

- 1) Fund raising: Barn bucks will come out shortly. Fund raising for next year: Barn bucks, Purdy's, thrifty's, mabel's labels should go out a the end of the year with school supply orders. Hudson Wren was successful, promote early next school year for Christmas gifts
- 2) PAC nominations for next year elections next month May 21 at the AGM
- 3) Keep sending out the digital reminders, lot's of parents like receiving them
- 4) Ms Challinor spoke about the Dirty Wall project and how we can support the cause going forward. Looking at holding a market place where students can sell items that they create and the proceeds will go to the Dirty Wall project
- 5) PAC spending, goal for next year is to raise \$14,000 \$15,000. Money goes to each teacher for supplies needed for the class room through out the year. Ideas for next year: Growing farmers, new jerseys, bike racks, fine arts maker space, technology ie IPADS/Chromebooks
- 6) Going to send out a survey to get feed back and ideas about where the PAC funds could go will go out shortly

Meeting Ended: 8:20pm